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Dear Pastor and Fellowlaborers,

Thank you for praying for us! We started April off in Shreveport, Louisiana with Shady
Grove Baptist Church, Baptist Tabernacle, Shreveport Baptist Temple, Indian Hills Baptist
Church, and Bible Baptist Church, before heading back home for Resurrection Sunday
services. While in the DFW area, we visited churches in Garland, Wylie, Mesquite, Rowlett,
Sachse and Forney. I was also honored to speak at the annual IBFI Meeting Wednesday
Night and be there most of that week and see my brother Graduate from Norris Bible
Baptist Seminary. Congrats Ryan! Also during April, Elizabeth passed her Norwegian A1
exam. She is coming up on her A2 exam in July and practices her Norwegian skills on me
constantly!

We are continuing our work ministering to churches as we travel this road to Norway and
are continuing working on the best way into the country. I was able to sit down via Zoom
with a fellow Missionary there. After spending some time catching up, we were able to
discuss some things about getting in the country-what worked for them and what we may
do. We are still looking at a student visa for Elizabeth and exploring business visa ideas
and opportunities for me as well and we will share our progress on all of these as they
come. We do still want to make a second survey trip soon but are unsure if and when.
Please pray that God will open a door as He sees fit. It is our desire to visit Trondheim and
explore housing and outreach options in person.

Psalm 18:2 “The LORD is my rock, and my fortress, and my deliverer; my God, my strength,
in whom I will trust; my buckler, and the horn of my salvation, and my high tower.” Just a
reminder brethren. No matter what is going on we have a shield in the Lord. He is our
bulwark and takes care of us. No matter what is going on in your day, trust in Him.

May the Lord Bless you and strengthen you.
In Christ, Jared and Elizabeth Blair

Our Prayer Needs:
-Please pray as we continue to fill our schedule for December and for next year. 
-Pray for wisdom for us as we continue to work on Visa Plans.
-Pray for travel safety.
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